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Subject: Compliance on Public Self-Disclosure by Higher Education Institutions, 2024
Madam/Sir,

Kindly refer to the UGC letter dated 10th June 2024 (attached) regarding "Guidelines on Public
Self-Disclosure by Higher Education Institutions -2024," which was circulated to the
universities with the request to comply with the guidelines.

As per the Guidelines, all Higher Education Institutions are required to maintain a functional
website to provide relevant information to stakeholders. The information disclosed on the
website should be easily accessible to everyone, on the home page, without any need for
registration or login. Additionally, there should be a 'search’ facility available for easy
navigation.

While checking and monitoring the websites of your university, it has been observed that the
information is not as prescribed in the guidelines or is incomplete.

Despite of several reminders and ample time provided, it is once again informed to take
necessary action to comply with the guidelines and ensure that complete information is
displayed on the website of the university in a fair and transparent manner within 10 days. In
case of non-compliance, UGC will be constrained to take appropriate action against the
university and publish the names of noncomplying universities on the UGC website.

A format for displaying the information on the homepage of the university website as a single
document is also attached.

Yours faithfully,

j\\k W~
[» -
(Dr. A ”lh ma Mangla)




